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Can I extend a very warm welcome to the parents/carers of new pupils who have joined our school.  We know your child will be happy with us once they have settled down into the ‘Green Lane Way.’

[image: MC900232137[1]]We’ve had a very busy start to the year and the pace has not lessened.  This is also the time of year when children and staff are affected by colds and flu.  We want to achieve our school target for pupil attendance which is 95%.  However if your child is ill then please keep them at home so they don’t infect other children and staff.  Please note if your child has diarrhoea and/or vomiting, please keep your child off for 48 hours after the last bout of diarrhoea or vomiting.

I[image: MC900442036[1]]f your child has an appointment or is off school, a message by an adult via the escort or a note or telephone call should be made to school.  Escorts or school staff cannot accept messages from children.  If you have any other concerns then I would encourage you to contact the class teacher in the first instance, and myself or Mrs Mullineux if needed.
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…….AND A WARM WELCOME TO NEW STAFF 

We would like to welcome Natalie Holmes, T3 Teacher, and Teaching Assistants Tracey Iwaniuk, Scott Tunstall, Liz Cronie, Richard Furlong and Helima Stewart who have joined the Green Lane Team.   We would also like to welcome Ceri Eden, Grace Easton and Julia Simm who will be with us on a temporary basis and we would like to welcome back Sarah Rodgers, P4 Teacher from her secondment and Teaching Assistants Kim Palmer from maternity leave and Claire Joseph from long term sickness.   

We hope all the staff will enjoy their time at Green Lane.
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Parents’ evening will take place on Wednesday 12th October from 3-30pm to 6-30pm.  The focus for this term is getting to know your child’s class teacher if they have changed class and hearing a report on how they have settled back into school life.
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FRIENDS OF GREEN LANE
FORTHCOMING EVENTS 

Macmillan Coffee Morning
Thursday 29th September

‘Totally Tina’ Evening
Saturday 19th November

Details for these events are to follow




School closes 
on Friday 21st October at 3.25 pm

School reopens 
 on Monday 31st October at 8.50 am


Paul King
Headteacher
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